
 

Prayer List 
 

Mother Ardis Alexander 
Bro. Malcolm Anderson 

Bro. Larry Baldwin 
Sis. JaCinda Barnes 
Sis. Blany Bridges 

Bro. Norman Carroll 
Mother Alma Chambliss 
Mother Helen Coleman 

Mother Bobbye Duckworth 
Sis. Felicia Spencer Edwards 

Sis. Danajah Gale  
Sis. Lisa Grenier 

Sis. Joyce Hair 
Rev. & Min. Howard 
Bro. Anwar Houzel 

Hunter Family 
Min. Brenda Jackson 
Mother Joyce Lach 

Sis. Tracy Macon 
Sis. Latonya Mclemore 

Bro. Rodney Seals 
Mother Geneva Tanner 
Sis. Lanita Thomasson 
Sis. Kathryn Woodley 

 
If you are in need of prayer, please contact the church office at  
206-329-9794 or complete a prayer request form on our website at 
www.tabernacleseattle.net under the Contact tab on the home page. Once 
there you will be directed to complete and submit a form, under Inquiry 
Type, enter prayer request and it will be forwarded to our Prayer Ministry.  

Diaconate Ministry 
206-954-8395 

 

Recovery Ministry  
206-841-4589 

 

24-Hour Crisis Line 
206-461-3222 

Report Child Abuse or Neglect 
1-800-609-8764 

 

National Suicide Prevention  
1-800-273-8255 

 

Suicide and Crisis Lifeline 
Dial 988 anywhere in the U.S. 

 

	
FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL 

MEDIA @TMBCSeattle 



	

Greeting 
Scripture and Prayer 

Worship & Praise 
Worship in Giving 
Musical Selection 

Message 
Invitation to Discipleship 

Benediction 

Mission Gift Emphasis 
 

For the month of May all mission gifts collected will help support 
the National Baptist Convention’s (NBC) Congress of Christian 
Education, which is the educational and training auxiliary of the 
NBC USA Inc. Its purpose is to provide annual instructional, training 
and guidance to the Pastors and Church Leaders of the convention. 
This mission is accomplished through six auxiliaries: Pastor’s 
auxiliary, Moderator’s auxiliary, Women’s auxiliary, Laymen’s 
auxiliary, Young Adult & Youth auxiliary, and Music & Arts auxiliary.  
Last week $85.00 was given to support this mission effort, thank 
you. If giving online or using a giving envelope, please designate 
your gift in the appropriate area. God bless you.  
 
 

 
 
 

Capital Campaign 
 

Thanks to everyone who is participating in the Capital Improvement 
Campaign. Last week $110.00 was given towards this effort. If you 
have not completed a pledge form, please contact a Capital 
Campaign member. If giving online or using a giving envelope, 
please designate your gift in the memo area. God bless you and 
thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Operation Mustard Seed 
 

OMS gifts collected will support the funding of staff development 
and hiring of key personnel as reaffirmed at the 2017 church 
conference. Each week there will be a different amount requested.  
 

Amount requested for today: May 19, 2024 – $20.48 
Amount given on May 12, 2024 – $0.00 

Number of participants: May 12, 2024 – 0 
Number of people needed to reach level goal: 57 

 

If giving online or using a giving envelope, please designate your 
gift in the memo area. God bless you. 

 

Last Week’s Giving Efforts 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
The Family & Marriage Experience (FAME) ministry will have a meet & 
greet today after service in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

The Prayer Ministry is hosting a prayer breakfast on May 25th from 9am-
12pm in the Fellowship Hall. This is a free event, donations gladly 
accepted… space is limited so sign up early at bit.ly/tmbcpb. 
 

On May 29-30th at 7pm (nightly) in the sanctuary LOT will have its 
annual revival. All are welcome.  
 

YOUTH DEPARTMENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Youth Department is requesting feedback & information from 
middle and high school youth and their parents as we plan activities for 
the rest of this year. Middle school and high school youth please 
complete this youth survey: bit.ly/tabyouth and parents please 
complete this survey: bit.ly/tabparent by Friday, May 31, 2024. There 
are QR codes and paper versions of these surveys outside the Youth 
Ministry Office.		
	

Save the Date! On Saturday, June 22nd from 10am-12pm in the 
Fellowship Hall the Youth Department will be hosting its 2ND annual 
Graduate & Achievers Celebration Brunch. This brunch is to celebrate 
all grade promotions from Pre-Kindergarten to 8th grade, high school 
and college graduates, & youth achievers who have received specifical 
recognition at any level this academic year. The registration form for 
this event will open next week. If you have any questions, please contact 
Min. Paul Metellus. 

 
NORTH PACIFIC BAPTIST CONVENTION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The NPBC’s 125th annual session is July 23-25, 2024, in Spokane, WA. 
Please see Sis. Jennifer Loyd in conference room #2 to have your name 
added to TMBC’s patron list in the souvenir journal, our goal is to have 
100 people listed; we currently have 75. The cost is $10.00. To place an 
ad in the journal, see Min. Heather Clark for details. The deadline to 
participate and receive funds is May 31st.   
 

The Trana Anderson Scholarship Application is due no later than June 
21st. To receive a scholarship packet please stop by the church office.  
 

UPCOMING SPEAKING ENGAGEMENTS 
On May 26th Pastor Manaway (11am service) & Pastor Joseph (3pm 
service) will be the guest speakers for Faith Tabernacle Fellowship’s 
(9800 Evergreen Way, Everett, 98204) 12th year anniversary.  
 
On May 26th at 3:00pm Pastor Joseph Manaway will be the guest 
speaker for Faith Tabernacle Fellowship’s (9800 Evergreen Way, 
Everett, 98204) 12th year anniversary.  
 

	


